
Posted July 14, 2020 

SANDOVAL COUNTY ETHICS BOARD 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF JULY 16, 2020 AND 
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING FOR  

SEPTEMBER 10, 2020 AT 4 PM 

 Due to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) Emergency declared by Governor Michelle 
Lujan Grisham and the limit on the maximum number of persons gathering, 

currently all County Ethics Board Meetings are closed to the public.  Meetings 
may be viewed on the County’s website at www.sandovalcountynm.gov. 

The public may leave comments at 
https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/public-comment-ethics-board/ 

The Sandoval County Ethics Board has cancelled its meeting previously scheduled for 

Thursday, July 16, 2020 at 4:30 p.m. 

The Sandoval County Ethics Board will convene for a rescheduled meeting at 4:00 p.m. 

on Thursday, September 10, 2020, in the County Commission Chambers, County 

Administration Building, 1500 Idalia Road, Bernalillo, NM.  

An Agenda may be found at least 72 hours prior to the meeting at 

https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/commission/sccmeetings/  

Public Comment may be made up to the time of the meeting. 
The public may leave comments at 
https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/public-comment-ethics-board/ 

For more Information, call the County Attorney’s Office at (505) 867-7507. 

NOTICE TO PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES: 

This meeting is closed to the public. If you have any questions or need accommodations 

to access the intranet please contact the County Attorney’s Office at (505) 867-7507 as 

soon as possible. 

https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/public-comment-ethics-board/
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